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If you have a child/children born between  
1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020 then the 

following guide details everything you need to know 
to apply for a primary school place starting in 

September 2024.  
 
 

Please click on the link below.  
 

 
 

Your guide to applying for a primary school in Kent 2024 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0009/126774/Guide-to-applying-to-Primary-in-Kent.pdf

